
Match 15 Lucks Lane, 29th September 2024 
 
8 members out and the weather was very pleasant but a bit chilly to start with.  
Gone are shorts and t-shirts now bib and braces with jackets.  
 
Thoughts were a low weight to win…….  
 
When we got on to the lake it was surprising that there were still a few carp topping 
and some fish cruising around just under the surface.  
Again, no chickens wandering around nicking anglers baits but a few bivvy boys 
about and the constant smell of weed……!!!!! 
          
Match started slowly but as the morning wore on people were starting to catch, either 
very small 2/3 oz carp or 5/6lb big fat carp.  
 
At lunch time (delayed by 30 mins) Mason had over 50lb and myself and Ben about 
35lb.  
Everyone was having a few bites and the fish are definitely getting bigger.  
 
In the afternoon session fish seemed to dry up on some anglers and for others things 
just got better and better.  
At the weigh in I had 105lb which was nice as I had the Golden Peg,  
Mason 83lb and Ben 75lb.  
 
The strange thing about Lucks is that this is the latest in the year we are fishing this 
venue this year and it was the coldest, but, results and average per angler was by far 
the best in 3 matches…… 
                       
Next venue is Arrans on 13th October 2024 one of our favourite venues which we 
have fished for several years, please remember to bring plenty of nets and bait, and 
more importantly please check online for road closures and detours as this venue 
can be a PITA to get to if certain roads are closed….. 
  
Anyone NOT going please let either Ross or Dave Ford know.  
Thanks ATB 
Dave 
 

 


